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Sept. 28, 2014

Matt Herfel
36 Rio Vista Dr.
Fort Thomas, KY 41075

Dear The Honorable Nikki R. Haley,
My name is Matt Herfel,and I am a fourth grade student at St. Catherine of Siena in Fort
Thomas, Kentucky. I have selected the state of South Carolina for my state project. I have
been to South Carolina many times on vacation, and I love your beautiful state. Any
information you can send me would be greatly appreciated. Thank you for your help.

Thank you for your help,
Matt Herfel


